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Summary of Youth Committee Meeting  
Wednesday, August 18, 2021 at 1:00PM 

 

The meeting of the TRWDB Youth Committee meeting was held on Wednesday, August 18, 
2021 via Zoom Video Conference Call and telephone, and roll call was conducted.  

Chairwoman Long called the meeting to order at 1:10pm and welcomed everyone in 
attendance. Roll called was taken of everyone in attendance.  
 
Adoption of the Minutes: 
Chairwoman Long asked for a motion to approve the minutes of the June 17, 2021 
Youth Committee meeting.  

Motion: 
Veronica Dowell made the motion to approve the June 17, 2021 meeting minutes. 
William Futrell seconded. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Chairman Long called for Kedra Banning, Youth Services Manager to present the 
Youth Reports to the Committee members.  
 
Youth Reports 
Active Caseloads PY20 (OSY) 
Kedra stated that Three Rivers Youth Services has a total of 84 OSY on their 
caseload and WGTC has a total of 87 OSY on their caseload. 
 
New Registrations 
Kedra informed the Committee members that there are a total of 28 new 
Registrations.  
 
Work Experience (WEX) PY20  
Kedra stated that TRWDB Youth Services has a total of 6 OSY enrolled in the Work Experience 
(WEX) program.  
 
 GED Enrollment PY20  
 Kedra stated that WGTC has a total of 87 OSY enrolled in the GED program.  
 
Exits 
Kedra informed the Committee members that WGTC had a total of nine (9) positive 
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exits and Three Rivers had eleven (11) positive Participants that exited the program 
with a total of twenty (20) positive exits.  
 
Other Business 
Kedra informed the Committee members that our performance is okay. She informed 
the Committee members that we are in process of hosting a Manufacturing Basics 
course, and this will help increase our credential program. She informed the 
Committee members that all new members will participant in the new virtual work 
readiness seminar.  
 
Kedra informed the Committee members that we were able to provide supportive 
services to a youth participant that graduated from the Fireman’s training in 
Meriwether County.  
 
RFP 
She informed the Committee members that she’s in the process of completing the 
Youth Services RFP, and it should be completed by September. The RFP should include 
Adult Education services for Coweta, Meriwether and Troup counties.  
 

 Next Meeting 
 The next Youth Committee meeting will be held Thursday, October 21, 2021.  
  
 Adjournment 
 There being no further business to discuss. Chairman Long adjourned the meeting at  
1:35pm.  The meeting was adjourned. All Agreed. 
 


